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Choosing of schools 
 
For Guardians who are to chose school for their child 
Due to a technical error, we have not been able to provide the correct placement 
lists. 
 
Unfortunately, this means that we need to look over all school placements again. 
Information regarding your child’s placement will be given within a few weeks, at the 
latest at the end of March. 
 
The re-election period is then two weeks after you received the placement 
announcement. 
In this context, we also have a new map which will be the basis for the placements. 
 
We apologize that this technical error has occurred and the inconvenience this might 
cause you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Giggi Thomson, 
Head of individual support and admissions 
 
 
 
 


